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MDR: Notes to accompany papers for your review with an archdeacon
In preparation for your Ministry Development Review this year you should receive the Archdeacon’s MDR Preparation form, alongside these notes.
1. You are encouraged, but not required, to gather a small group of lay people from your church(es) to help you prepare for this review. This may be an existing group (e.g. standing committee or ministry team) or it may be a group you convene for this purpose.  

2. With the above-mentioned group, discuss the questions on the preparation form relating to the diocesan strategy, so that you bring a lay perspective to the review as well as your own perceptions. 

3. Optional feedback on your ministry. With the same group (or one or two individuals you have chosen) you may ask for their feedback on your ministry:

· What do they see as you your strengths and gifts? What do they most value in your ministry? 

· We all continue to learn and develop for the whole of our ministries. What aspects of ministry do they feel it would be helpful for you to focus on as you seek to grow in experience and ability? Is there any part of your work it would be helpful to share or delegate? 
4. Please complete the Archdeacon’s MDR Preparation form and send it to your archdeacon’s PA at least two weeks before the date of your review meeting.    

5. At the review meeting, the archdeacon will help you identify and formulate your priorities for the coming year. These should arise out of the work you have put into the Preparation form. 

6. The archdeacon will write a summary of the review and send this to you for you to check and sign. Please send this back as directed by the archdeacon / archdeacon’s PA. This will be shown to your area Bishop and will be kept in your blue file.    

7. A copy of the second part of the summary, setting out any training needs identified during the review, will be sent to your area Clergy Development Officer. If appropriate this may lead to a conversation with your area CDO about you might be able to follow up any training needs.
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